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Across Oliver’s desk   
Dear Parents, 
 
I would like to thank all the parents that have given me such positive feedback 
about the school lately. The past two weeks have been very exciting with lots 
of terrific announcements and achievements which I’ve tried to list below.  
 
Yarra Valley Public Speaking Competition  
Congratulations to Jena Schaak and Serena Walker who represented our 
school at the Yarra Valley interschool speech competition last week. Six 
schools entered the competition, Jena and Serena competed against 11 other 
students. Jena was judged first place and Serena was officially judged third. 
Their speeches were brilliant as was the content, which I thought was far 
superior to the other contestants.   The support from our teachers was also 
brilliant, 13 staff members attended, easily more than any other school which 
again demonstrates the commitment of our teachers and the importance we 
place on the skill of teaching public speaking. 
 
Our school has entered the competition for the past five years and won each 
time. I feel it demonstrates how well our teachers prepare and teach our 
students the important art of public speaking. Each year I am always asked by 
the toastmaster judges how we are achieving such a high standard with our 
finalists. My answer is always the same, we do the speech competition like we 
do everything else, whole school with every teacher knowing exactly what 
each other is doing and what the next level of expectation is. Having said that, 
I couldn’t have been more proud of Jena and Serena which I think you can see 
on my face in the photo. 

 

 
 

16th August  2018 

IMPORTANT DATES 

2018 

 

Tuesday 14th  - Tuesday 21st 

August   

 Life Ed Van  

Friday 17th August  

 Breakfast with Harold 

Wednesday 22nd August 

 Poetry Celebration 

Thursday 30th  August 

 Father’s Day Stall 

Friday 31st August 

 Preps to Chesterfield Farm  

Monday 3rd September 

 Grade 5/6  Boys to Men  

Tuesday 4th September 

 Prep Transition 2.15—

 3.00pm 

Tuesday 11th—Thursday 13th 

September—The Jungle Book 

 Production 

Friday 21st September 

 Last Day Term 3 
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Continued …… 
 
Hoop Time 
Last week our 3/4 students and our 5/6 students all competed in the 
Yarra Valley Hoop Time basketball competition. The best thing about 
Hoop Time is that students that have never played basketball before get 
to play against other students who are rookies to the sport. Our more 
experienced basketballers play against the top teams from other 
schools. Our students represented the school really well and made us 
very proud. 
 
Our grade 5/6 all-star girls won their grand final and will go through to 
the state competition as will our 3/4 all-star boys who also won their 
grand final.  Future stars team also won their grand final, however they 
do not progress to the next level but we are still very proud of their 

efforts.  
 
Life Education and Harold’s Breakfast 
This week our students have taken part in Life Education program. 
Across the school they have learnt about food and nutrition, personal 
safety, physical activity, cyber safety, medicines, tobacco, alcohol and 
caffeine. The lessons are tailored to appropriate year levels and is 
delivered in terms of decision making. We celebrate life education every 
year by holding Harold’s Breakfast where the teachers cook and have 
breakfast with the children. Students are encouraged to wear pyjamas 
on this day.   Below are some photos from last year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Continued…… 
 
More Schools visiting us  
Last week another two schools visited our school to look and learn from our 
teachers. At Woori Yallock P.S. we are very happy to share our practice with 
other schools as we know educators learn very effectively from each other. We 
have had more than a dozen schools visit us this year, visiting schools always 
comment on how amazing our students are at sharing their goals and learning 
expectations.   
 
Poetry Celebration 
Our poetry celebration open afternoon is next Wednesday the 22

nd
. Stay tuned 

for a Compass update. I look forward to hearing lots of fantastic poets sharing 
their masterpieces.  
 
 
Pick up from classrooms at the end of the day 
Please remember we would like all parents to wait outside classrooms until the 
bell goes at 3:10pm. Pease do not wait in the corridors or look and wave 
through classroom windows. The end of the day is never the easiest time for 
teachers. Having parents distract the students is really the last thing the 
teacher needs as they try to hand out notices and give instructions for the 
requirements for the next day. I hope our whole parent community will be 
understanding about this.  
 
Have a great week! 
And remember when life gets a little difficult, escape to the wonderful world of 
a book! 
 
 
Oliver Thockloth 
Principal 
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Supporting School Success!-Wellbeing Report  
Term 3 Dates- 
Woori Wallabies Playgroup –Tuesdays 1:30-3:00pm 
Kinder transition dates-Tuesday 16

th
 August & 

 Tuesday 4
th

 September 
Breakfast program Tuesday & Thursday-cooking room 
 8:15am onwards 
Every Thursday 9-10am-parent morning coffee in the staffroom 
Interchange sibling club- Thursday 3:10-5:15pm  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Life Ed Van & Harold 
This week across the whole school Harold the Giraffe and Jan will be here 
giving healthy choice lessons in the Life Education Van. Life Education 
Australia is the nation’s largest not-for-profit provider of drug prevention and it  
visits our school every year delivering important information and experiences 
relating to healthy life style choices and awareness of the effects of drugs on 
the body. It teaches positive awareness of self and supports the development 
of assertive behaviour. The children love the learning experience in the van 
and adore working with Healthy Harold who visits assembly to spread his 

good influence. 
 
Sexuality Education 

Growing up and puberty are experiences we all go through. Children at this 
age have questions, curiosity and sometimes worries that relate to their 
bodies, babies, friends and other relationships. The process of puberty can 
start as young as eight among some children. The different ages at which 
children start puberty can make it difficult for them as they observe 
themselves or their peers changing. All children need to know about puberty 
before it happens.   
 
Our Sexuality Education program promotes students’ social skills, health and 
wellbeing and runs in close parallel to other programs such as the Life Ed Van 
program. This week we will be starting our program with our Grade 5 and 
Grade 6 students and we see the value in tailoring our program across all the 
grade levels. Our teaching methods are interactive which allow students to 
consider their beliefs, thoughts and feelings, enabling them to ask questions 
and engage their families. Our key messages are about relationships and how 
physical changes are common to all people, the biological facts and the 
chance to discuss concerns with understanding peers and adults.  The 
feedback I’ve had from students has been fantastic. This program gives them 
all the same information so they all have shared common knowledge and 
understanding.  
 



I have brochures available for parents and students to help you have 
conversations about puberty.  Please see me if you have any concerns. 
 
School Drop Off & Pick Up Safety Message  
Our numbers are growing and so is the volume of traffic! Before and after 
school are busy times getting people safely in an out of the school. When 
travelling through the kiss and drop we need parents to make sure kids 
get out of cars on the left side only. Also please park in the dedicated 
parking areas and in particular, please do not double park on the nature 
strip.  The Presbyterian church across from the school are happy for 
families to park and wait, and under Dawn’s supervision families can 
cross the road safely using the school crossing.    A reminder to everyone 
that the speed limit in the school speed zone during specified times from 
8.00 - 9.30 am and 2.30 - 4.00 pm is 40 km/h. We consistently have 
marked and unmarked police patrolling the stretch of road outside the 
school. Please see Flick’s Compass message for the Kiss & Drop 
guidelines.  
 
Emotional Intelligence  -  Play is the Way Program  
 
The five skills of emotional intelligence 
 Self-awareness 
 Self-control 
 Self-motivation 
 Empathy (awareness of others) 
 Managing relationships 
 
Making social skills a key focus at home and school helps develop every 
other area of a child’s development.  Developing the skills of critical 
thinking will help children to analyse and understand their own behaviour 
and that of their peers.  Verbal reasoning is a must if children are to be 
able to explain their actions and feelings and developing literacy skills 
allows children to write down and reflect upon their own experiences.  All 
of this takes time and we must give it the time it needs both at school and 
at home.  These understandings will keep our children safe in times of 
crisis, trouble, misunderstandings and pain.  They will help guide our 
children’s reactions, words and thoughts in a way that is considerate of 
themselves and others.  Ask your child how they have managed 
challenges this week and discuss the decisions they made, did it help 
them or hurt them?  
 

Lunches 
We have some children complaining that they are starving at break times. 
If children are hungry this really impacts on their concentration, moods 
and their learning.  When the weather is cold our bodies burn more 
energy to stay warm so please talk to your kids and adjust their 
lunchboxes accordingly. My advice is to always send extra food and then 
parents can monitor hunger levels and have conversations about nutrition.   
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Attendance 
Fantastic news that parents are using COMPASS and I am pleased that 
parents are calling to explain absences. This really helps us as we are able to 
communicate effectively with all relevant staff early in the school day.  Thanks 
everyone! 
 
School Notices & Parent Consent forms 
Notices will be printed on green paper and sent home on Wednesday.  Please 
return notices including all consent forms as soon as possible, to reduce the 
time teachers spend chasing consent.     
 
Medication  
For children who need medication, our office ladies, Lani, Ellen and Libby or 
the teacher administer treatment. Parents need to bring medication before 
school to the office and complete a medication form.  
 
Second Hand Uniform 
Veronica and I accept and appreciate all second hand uniform donations.  All 
funds raised through their sale, supports our school breakfast program. Your 
generosity allows all our children to have a healthy start to the day.  Keep it 
coming! 
 
Urgent-Clothing needed 
Thank you to those parents for the donations of spare clothing, everyday we 
have at least 2 students who fall over and need changing. We also regularly 
assist children with toileting accidents and we are still need size 8/10 pants 
and/or leggings and polo shirts.  We try hard to avoid asking parents to come 
down to change their child so any donations will help out enormously.  Also, 
provide your child with a change of underwear in their bag.  
 
Lost Property 
This is a shout out for parents to collect lost property. We have a large stock 
pile of lost jumpers and items from 3/4 camp in the alcove (in the corridor near 
the staff room).  Please drop by and go through them, if clothing is found 
around the school it eventually makes it way here. Thanks! 
 
Grade 6 Graduation Fundraising  
The Grade 5/6’s will tempting everyone in the school with a number of special 
treats throughout the rest of the year.  Every Monday at recess hot milos are 
for sale for $1.00 and we would like to thank all the parents for supporting it.  
To reduce waste please send in a reusable plastic cup, if possible.  
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Head lice Update 
All families need to continue to be vigilant and screen their children’s hair.  
Please notify the office or tell your child’s teacher when you treat your 
child, so lice alert notes can be sent home.  I will book the Shire of Yarra 
Ranges School Nurse to screen all our students shortly.   
Reminder,  any child found with live lice will be excluded from 
school until they are treated.   
 
Intervention Programs & Fast 4Word at Home 
Students are thriving in their support programs.  Many classrooms are 
using the Fast for Word program and many families have expressed an 
interest in their child accessing the program at home. Last year the 
feedback I had from many families was extremely positive, that parents 
were pleased to see their children’s enthusiasm and they were motivated 
to do the activities.   If you would like to know more about our intervention 
programs please talk to Michele / teachers and myself about your child’s 
progress in- 
 LLI 
 Quick Smart Literacy 
 Quick Smart Numeracy 
 
Playgroup Dates & Themes 
7

th
 August- Books (Eastern Library Story Time visit) 

14
th

 August-Pets  
21

st
 August-Circus  

28
th

 August-Father’s Day 
5

th
 September-Superheros & Prep transition  (last session for the 

term) 
11

th
September School Production Matinee performance- 

The Jungle Book (all playgroup families welcome, please register 
your interest at Playgroup!)  
 
Playgroup is on every Tuesday at 1:30pm in the Multi-purpose room.  
Please spread the word that Woori Wallabies Playgroup is open to 
anyone in the community. Don’t forget to bring a piece of fruit! We 
welcome all parents and carers to be a part of our group and we 
appreciate parents helping us run the program.   
 
Blood Bank in the area-advertisement  

 
Before giving blood: 
Drink up - in the 24hrs before donation, 
especially in warm weather, and have at least 3 
good sized glasses of water/juice in the 3 hours 
prior to your visit. 
 
Eat up - make sure you eat something in the 3 
hours before donating. 
 
Bring ID - please bring at least form of photo 
identification. 
 
Primary Welfare Officer  

Andre Campbell 
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Are you aware that the way we breathe can help lessen our levels of stress? 

We are now more stressed than ever and the feeling can be crippling, with 

almost 5 million Aussies suffering from stress at least once a week.  So, can 

taking a deep breath really reduce your stress levels? And if so, how?  

Generally, when a person is stressed they take quick shallow breaths, 

sending a message to their nervous system to release a flood of stress 

hormones (like adrenaline, noradrenaline and cortisol).  On the other hand, 

taking slow and steady breaths, signals to the brain that everything is ok, 

helping to calm the mind and reduce the physical symptoms of stress. 

 

The power of breathing has long been recognised as a helpful tool to promote 

calmness, with recent research highlighting the strong neurological 

connection between stress and breath.  So, why not give it a try? Following 

are a few easy breathing techniques that will help you relieve stress today. 

Thankfully, these are techniques you can try at your desk or workplace, in the 

car or in the comfort of your home to help you unwind from a stressful day. 

Happy Breathing! 

 

Pursed Lip Breathing 

Breathe out for double the amount of time you breathe in. 

Take a normal breath in through your nose for 2 counts. 

Pucker your lips and breathe out for 4 counts. 

Repeat for 10 rounds. 

Diaphragmatic Breathing  

Place one hand on your chest and the other on your stomach while sitting 

or standing. 

Breathe in deeply and slowly through your nose, feeling air filling your 

stomach not your chest). 

Breathe out slowly through your lips. 

Keep breathing for 5 – 10 minutes. 

Teddy Bear Breathing 

Get your child to lie down with one hand on their chest and their favourite 

stuffed animal on their belly button. 

Ask them to close their eyes and relax. 

Encourage them to make the stuffed animal on their tummy rise - not their 

chest. 

After a full breath, hold it, count to 3, and then ask them to breathe out. 

Repeat until they feel relaxed. 

 

Hope you find these breathing techniques helpful. 

Blessings, 

Veronica 
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Please bring your Bendigo Bank passbooks to school on 
Wednesdays 

  
Thank you, Lani & Ellen 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fbpec.com.au%2Fhomepage%2Fupcoming-events%2F&ei=FuPjVKSTFdGB8gXytIHoDA&bvm=bv.85970519,d.dGc&psig=AFQjCNGfOPcppgqDTUHWV4kLpDJZaYL0gQ&ust


SPONSORS OF WOORI YALLOCK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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Catalogue on Sale Wednesday 15th August  2018   — Tuesday  21st  August 2018  

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 7AM-7PM MONDAY TO  
THURSDAY 

9AM-7PM 

SATURDAY 8AM-5PM FRIDAY &  
SATURDAY 

9AM-9PM 

SUNDAY 9AM-5PM SUNDAY 10AM-5PM 

DRIVE THROUGH BOTTLE SHOP 

PHONE: 5964 7202 


